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Mohammed Ahmed

From: Ewan Campbell

Sent: 24 April 2024 09:28

To: Planning

Subject: FW: ‘Applications ref. 2024/1078/P and 2024/1186/L

Can this be uploaded as a comment please 
 
Thanks  
 
Ewan Campbell  
Senior Planning Officer 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  

 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 

 

 

From: Elliott Shaw 

Sent: 23 April 2024 18:46 

To: Ewan Campbell <

Subject: ‘Applications ref. 2024/1078/P and 2024/1186/L 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Mr Campbell, 
 
As someone who lives in the area and walk my dog past the police station every weekend . 
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I  was pleased to read an application has been made that is both sensible and sensitive to the heritage of 
the building. 
 
I think having a mixture of apartments and offices is good for the area. I therefor support the planning 
application. 
 
Regards 

  
Elliott  

 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad 


